
NSW JUNIOR TRAINING SQUAD 

MAY NEWSLETTER 

Just a couple of things to remind you about  

and to touch base with you all again   

Congratulations 

Congratulations to the following NEW Junior training squad members who have been sent the 

official paper work and code of conduct to join the Squad. 

Callum Roberts    Daniel Hill 

Lawrence Jones   Toby Wilson 

Scott Charlton    

We look forward to seeing you at events and at our future training camps. 

 

SL #4 (Hilltop) and SL #5 (Belanglo) 

We’re hoping to see the majority of the Junior Squad at the SL events next weekend 

Entries have closed for these events so you should have already entered and in the correct age class 

as they are Schools Selection races.   

 

Fundraising   

We have agreed to cater at SL5 at Belanglo on Sunday 16th May.  

You should all have received an email from Elaine Bennett, but if not here are the details: 

The event will start from 9am with courses closing at 3pm.   

That means we should catch a lot of the crowd for lunch! 

 We are planning to serve: 

 Soup (pumpkin/minestrone) and bread roll 

 BBQ sausage on a bread roll 

 Tea/coffee. 

 Soft drinks. 

 

Could anyone who can contribute either pumpkin or minestrone soup please let Elaine know ASAP 

bennettkids@bigpond.com       

Would be great to have you all contribute with goodies and time helping out at the event. 

mailto:bennettkids@bigpond.com


 

QBIII 12-14 June 

A reminder that SL 6, 7, and 8 are all Schools selection races at Dubbo 

The plan at this stage is for selectors to meet following Monday’s event, and announce the Schools 

team at the presentation. 

 

 

Training Camps 

Well our last training camp was a 

huge success, and loads of fun.   

We managed to get a small report 

on the NSW website and are slowly 

building up a collection of suitable 

Calendar shots, thanks to Kasimir   ;) 

 

 

We plan to have our next training camp during the second week of the July school holidays.  At this 

stage we are yet to confirm a venue as it’s important to choose terrain similar to the Aus 

Championships Carnival and the Schools Champs in SA.  

We’ll let you know, but it will be in the second week of the holidays, 

definitely not the first. 

From the NSW website you may like to click on the link to check out 

some details and look at some map samples. 

 

 

Cheers 

Karen and Russell 

http://www.sa.orienteering.asn.au/AusChamps2010/

